
 

 

SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY NOTIFICATION  

DATE: July 9, 2020  

 

Shelter-in-Place Status  

As we continue to see COVID-19 cases rising in California, we want to encourage you to 

continue to wear face coverings outside the home, in places of business, and to practice social 

distancing for your well-being and the safety of others. To learn about ways to further protect 

yourself, click here. Governor Newsom has enforced a new order in some Bay Area counties to 

close down businesses. To learn more about this order, click here. To stay up to date with the 

“Shelter-in-Place” order click here. To learn more about the face coverings order, click here. 

  

CARES Act Emergency Financial Aid Grant Report  

First and foremost is the health and well-being of Notre Dame de Namur University (NDNU) 

students, employees (faculty and staff), and our extended community.  NDNU is supporting 

eligible graduate and undergraduate students by providing emergency financial aid grants from 

the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund established by the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and 

Economic Security (CARES) Act.  Learn more about the CARES ACT 

here.  Corresponding CARES Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs), can be found here. 

  

Summer Academic Resources 

Tutoring - Students taking summer courses, please click here to learn about the resources 

available to assist you.     

  

Library - Gellert library has many resources available online through the library's homepage. 

Please refer to our Remote Access Guide to learn more about our remote services.Learn more 

about summer support services here.  

  
Current on-campus Access Protocol   
The Ralston entrance to campus has been adjusted to reduce and deter unnecessary traffic into 

campus. Public Safety needs you to check-in upon your arrival to campus. Please call (or text) 

650-504- 0656.  You can also email Public Safety at security@ndnu.edu. This check-in 

procedure is required for Public Safety to track all on campus entries to keep our campus 

community safe. Remember, we continue to house students and staff.  We ask for your utmost 

collaboration for your safety and the safety of others.   

  

We urge you to please follow national, world health organization, state and regional news to stay 

updated on most recent updates.  

  
Future of NDNU   
Please continuously refer to our FAQ page for most recent updates on the Future of NDNU. 
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https://www.ndnu.edu/future-of-ndnu/

	Current on-campus Access Protocol
	Future of NDNU

